
Year 9 Families – Year 9 Camp Postponed  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Unfortunately the Year 9 Camp has had to be postponed due to several Staff Members 
being identified as close contacts to and out of school Covid Case. The staff members 
identified have not had contact with Wesley Staff or Students at the school, therefore, there 
is no concern at this stage.   
 
The camp will be rescheduled at a later date.  
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
Dr Brian Evans 
ONZM 
BA, Dip Tch, MEd, PhD 
Principal 
 

 


